Next Meeting of the
Colorado Springs Coin Club
January 25, 2011 at 7:00 P.M.

HAPPY NEW YEAR !

November Meeting
Due to an entrance problem at the bank, our November meeting did not take place. Instead,
we had a casual get together at the coffee shop across the street.

Coin Clubs Members Loses

Member, Glenn P.’s wife of 62 years, Dorothy passed away November 29th after a short
illness. The memorial service was held December 3rd.

Member, Ruth W., wife of Gerome W. has passed away Tuesday, January 4th. A memorial
service was Saturday, January 8th.

Our sincere condolences to both members on their losses.

January 25, Meeting - Agenda

Introduction of guests and new members

Secretary’s report

Treasurer’s report

Collector’s Corner

0l1d Business

New Business

Intermission break - enjoy the coffee and doughnuts
Monthly Program; Ancient Coin Auction and Regular Auction
Door and Membership prizes

Q. Adjournment - please help replace the tables
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Holiday Party

The club's annual Joint Holiday Dinner Party with the Numismatic Society was on Tuesday
evening, December 7th at the Golden Corral Restaurant, 1970 Waynoka Road. All members (with
wife or husband and family YN club members) enjoyed an evening of great food and door prizes.
This was our largest attendance ever with 75 attendees.
Our Society’s Overton Award winner (for favorite exhibit talks of the year) was Terry C. and
the clubs Henderson Award (for western numismatic history) was John B.

Dues Due

Starting off the new year, our 2011 dues of $2.00 - individual and $3.00 - family will be
collected at this January meeting.
As always, if you have joined within the last three months, you are already paid up for the
coming year.

ANA’s Web Space Page

Terry C. told of the Numismatic Society’s and Coin Club’s web site joining the ANA’s web
space page. Our new website can be viewed at (cscc.anaclubs.org) He asked the membership for
any ideas for adding information, articles, art work and newsletters to the site.

Coin Show Exhibits

Please start thinking about a numismatic subject for your coin show exhibit. Numismatic
awards will be given for participating with the exhibits. Sign-up form is in clubs web space
page (cscc.anaclubs.org).

Coin Show Volunteers

To be eligible for our monthly volunteer drawings at both clubs we ask for two hours of
help during set-up and/or take-down and two hours of being a greeter at the registration
table during the show.



YN Giveaway Box

As we do every year, for the next few months, before our Coin Show, we will be asking
members to donate foreign coins, tokens and other collectables to our “Young Numismatist
Giveaway Box”

Weather Warnings

As we continue into the season of questionable weather conditions for our regular meeting
dates, please use good judgment if you are not notified of a cancellation during bad weather.
I would try to notify all regular members by e-mail or telephone, ahead of time, but if in
doubt, my number is in the book.

Auction Material
I have received more ancient and medieval coins from Bob H. that will be auctioned at this
January Coin Club meeting.

ANA Office
This year, member, Francine L. will be running for the office of ANA Governor. More about
this as we get into the new year.

George Mountford
Secretary



